
Livonia Public Schools
Finance Office

Date: February 5, 2025

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent

From: Alison Smith, Chief Financial Officer

Re: Board Policies DG, DH, DL

I would like to continue discussions with the Board that began at our most recent 
Study Session on Board Policies DG – Depository of Funds, DH – Bonded 
Employees and DL – Cash in School Buildings. 

Please include this item on the February 10, 2025, Policy Committee meeting 
agenda. As always, please let me know if you have any questions.
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